D8. RISE ORB Post-Test Reminder Email

From: Canillas, Eko [mailto:ecanillas@lagaycenter.org]

Sent: Cc:

Subject: Upcoming Post-test Anniversaries

Dear Partners,

The following is a courtesy reminder.

Below are the cohorts and dates for training participants to begin sending in their completed post-test instruments:

- 1. Agency 1 (training on [DATE], posttest window opens [DATE])
- 2. Agency 2 (training on [DATE], posttest window opens [DATE])
- 3. Agency 3 (training on [DATE], posttest window opens [DATE])

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Eko via ORB

Eko Canillas, Ed.D.
Training & Coaching Manager, RISE
Children, Youth & Family Services
L.A. Gay & Lesbian Center
Highland Annex
1220 N Highland Ave Los Angeles, CA 90038-1207

+1 (323) 860-3608 | +1 (323) 308-4163 (fax)

Visit us on the web at www.lagaycenter.org.